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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

Interoffice Communication

DATE:

February 11, 2013
TO:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairperson, County Board of Supervisors



Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairperson, Transportation, Public Works and Transit Committee
FROM:

Brian Dranzik, Interim Director, Department of Transportation

SUBJECT:

AIRLINE GATE ASSIGNMENTS
POLICY

Informational Report
BACKGROUND
At the January 23rd TPW meeting, the Committee Chair requested a report on current and future anticipated airline gate assignments.
Prepared by:  
C. Barry Bateman, Airport Director
Approved by:

_________________________________
_________________________________
Brian Dranzik, Interim Director

C. Barry Bateman
Department of Transportation


Airport Director
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